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Tuesday 20 February  

Tennis Trials 7.30am ð 8.30am on NX 

astroturf.  

 

Wednesday 21 February  

¶ NX Swimming and Waterpolo trials at 

Millennium Institute  

¶ Boys Hockey Trials after school on the 

NX astroturf  

 

Thursday  22 February  

¶  NH Tag Zone day at Freyberg Park  

¶ Girlõs Hockey Trials after school on the 

NX astroturf  

¶ Orienteering Sprint Series, event #1 at 

Albany Junior High  

 

Friday 23 February  

¶ Tennis Trials 7.30 am ð 8.30am on NX 

astroturf  

¶ Y8 Netball Trials 9am ð 3pm on NX 

netball courts  

Tuesday 27 February  

Tennis Trials 7.30am ð 8.30 am on NX 

astroturf  

 

Wednesday 28 February  

Thursday 1 March ð NH Cricket  

 

Friday 2 March  

Tennis Trials 7.30amñ8.30am on the 

NX astroturf.  
 

Monday 5 March  

NH Triathlon at Long Bay Regional 

Park 

 

Tuesday 6 March  

¶ NH Softball Boys at Rosedale Park  

¶ Camp meeting for Y8 parents in the 

PAC at 6.30pm.  

 

Check the School Website for 

regular updates  

IMPORTANT DATES AND EVENTS FEBRUARYñMARCH 

NOTICES 

Individual Growth through Challenge and Learning  

DIGITAL LITERACY  

NXONLINE SHOP 

Please pay for any school related costs via our online shop. Instructions and login 

details are available on the School Website in the Online Shop Section. See link 

below:  

NX Online Shop Information 2018  

NX SPORTS  

Itõs great to see so many Northcross students involved already 

in NX Sport! You will need to go to the NX Online Shop to 

register your child for any sporting competition (you can find 

the link on the Northcross Website).  

Click on the name of the sport for specific information regarding trials and 

competitions.  

If you miss a registration deadline and still wish to sign your child up for a sport, 

please email sport@northcross.school.nz  to see if your child can be included in a 

team.  

Shannon Hale  - Sports Director  

HOMESTAY FAMILIES NEEDED 

Homestay Families are required for 2018.   Remuneration 

$300/week.   Applicants will need to complete a Police 

Vetting Form and a home visit by our Homestay 

Coordinator will be required.    

Please contact Anna ( annai@northcross.school.nz  )  for 

more information  

ICAS 2018 

If your child is keen to sit any of the ICAS Exams this year please refer to the ICAS 

information letter link below.  Applications for the assessments close   Friday 13  

April,  the last day of Term 1.  

Exams can be taken in: Digital Technologies  , Science , Writing, Spelling  , English 

and Mathematics.  

ICAS 2018 Information and registration   Check Out 

Digital literacy or the ability to understand and fully participate in 

the digital world is fundamental to digital citizenship. It is the 

combination of technical and social skills that enable a person to be 

successful and safe in the information age. At Northcross digital 

literacy has become an essential skill; to be a confident, connected, 

and an actively involved life -long learner. This is, in part, why we do 

encourage all our students to bring their own learning device to 

school.  
 

Responsibility is the key to digital literacy:  

As you head fully into the New Year it is a good time to think and act on your familyõs 

digital behaviour. What guidelines does your household have to encourage good digital 

citizenship . You may wish to act on some of the following points:  

¶ Set family guidelines for use of digital devices in the home;  

Ý how much time spent online?  

Ý discuss the qualities a good Digital Citizen  

Ý talk about the use of Social Media and how it can be handled  

Ý have ôdigital downõ times (where all devices are switched OFF)  

¶ develop a family Responsible Use sheet  

¶ Do users take regular breaks when using digital devices?  

¶ Discuss family rules and strategies for dealing with online risks.  

For more information check out the links at:   www.netsafe.org.nz  

And particularly for parents:  

http://www.netsafe.org.nz/tag/parental -controls/  

TƗnƑ koutou Parents 

A warm welcome to all our school community. We trust that the start of the 

school year has been a positive experience for both you and your child. A special 

welcome to our Year 7 students, it is exciting to have you join the Northcross 

family for the next two years.  

Thank you to our Year 8 students who have already displayed their leadership 

qualities in helping to set a high standard of behaviour around our school.  

We hope our first day parent/student/teacher interviews were beneficial and that 

parents came away from the day having an insight into the operations of our 

school.  

It was great to see the 200 plus year 7 parents attend the sports information 

evening last night. We hope you found the evening informative and came away 

with an understanding of how the sports programme operates at Northcross. We 

are always looking for parents to help coach and manage the many after school 

teams we have competing throughout the year. Without your help and support 

we simply could not offer these opportunities to our students. An 

acknowledgement of Shannon Hale, our Director of Sports who leads and co -

ordinates our extensive sports programme.  

Thank you, also, to the many students who have signed up for our in school music 

programme. If you are new to the programme, we trust you enjoy learning the 

instrument/s you have chosen ( practice, practice, practice.) If you are 

continuing on from last year, or have learnt an instrument  previously we look 

forward to seeing you perform in a rock band, school band etc, during the year. 

An acknowledgment to Lynne Potts and Craig McTavish for their promotion and 

organisation of our music programme.  

We welcome Wendy Naidu, Deputy Principal to our Senior 

Management team. Mrs Naidu has come from Principalship in 

the Hawkes Bay; we certainly look forward to working with and 

her utilising the many skills she brings through to our school.  

We also welcome 10 

new staff to our 2018 

teaching team:  

(from the left; Walla Jebreil, Marius 

Spencer, Vanessa Fowles Monique 

Auths, Alana Prestwood, Sam Ratcliffe, 

Leane Barry, Lisa Olsen, Nick George 

and Kirsten Bell)  

The year has started with a major 

upgrade of 10 classrooms, toilet blocks 

and changing rooms. The work is due 

for completion in late July allowing our 

students and teachers to enjoy state of 

the art learning environments. Due to 

the pre planning for this construction at 

the end of last year, no teaching, 

cultural or sporting programmes will be 

disadvantaged by the new build.  

With a change of Government and policy in reporting to parents, using National 

Standards is no longer compulsory. For 2018 Northcross will continue using 

National Standards as an achievement tool. To help show progress of 

achievement within the Standards we will also be using curriculum levels to 

support our reporting procedures. We are very conscious of when reporting on 

achievement to our community that it is done in a language that is meaningful 

and can be understood.  

We will be surveying parents on their thoughts around National Standards as a 

reporting tool and asking for community suggestions on what you see as relevant 

and meaningful information on your child.  

A reminder that the bus bay is for school buses only and our neighboursõ 

driveways are not loading zones! If you are dropping your child off, or picking 

them up, please do so further down Sartors Ave, or on East Coast Road.  
Wardens are in force and parking infringements will be given to those who 

park on a yellow line or across one of our neighbour's driveways.  

We certainly look forward to working with you throughout the year. Donõt forget 

to visit our website which provides all relevant information you will need through 

the year.  

Kind regards  

Jonathon Tredray  

Principal  

PRINCIPALõS MESSAGE 

YEAR 7 HIGH-5 CHALLENGES 

Thank-you to all the parents who have gone on to the On -

line Shop to complete the High -5 registration process. We 

are now up to 71% registration for our Year 7õs. If we do 

not have your childõs registration completed before the 

first out of school activity, they will not be able to 

participate with their class. This registration process also 

contains important health and safety information. Please 

see the link below for further details.  

High Five Info Letter  

 

YEAR 8 CAMP: 

We are rapidly counting down to our much anticipated 

camp weeks. Permission forms were due to your 

classroom teachers by Friday 16 th February. If you have 

yet to complete this process, please action urgently to 

help us with our booking and organisation processes. 

There is a parent information evening on Tuesday 6 th 

March at 7pm.   For further details and the permission 

form, please see the link below.  

2018 Camp Consent Letter  

http://www.northcross.school.nz
http://www.northcross.school.nz
http://www.northcross.school.nz/search/nx-online-shop-intro/
mailto:sport@northcross.school.nz
mailto:annai@northcross.school.nz
http://www.northcross.school.nz/files/4414/8689/5513/ICAS_2017_Letter.pdf
http://www.netsafe.org.nz
http://www.netsafe.org.nz/tag/parental-controls/
http://www.northcross.school.nz/files/7315/1873/5401/High_5_Challenge_letter.pdf
http://www.northcross.school.nz/files/8115/1873/5389/2018_Camp_Consent_letter.pdf

